
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 22nd April 2022 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

 

I hope that you all had an enjoyable Easter break. I think we were all very thankful of the 

dry weather to enable us to spend time outside. As the busy summer term begins, we look 

forward to lots of lovely events ahead of us. 

Year 3 are looking forward their visit to Chester as part of their learning about the Romans. They will be 

joined by a Roman soldier to walk them around and help them experience the sights, sounds and even 

smells of Roman Britain. 

During the week of 16th May, Year 5 will be visiting Llandudno for their educational residential visit. 

They have lots of activities planned including travelling on the tram to the top of the Great Orme. There 

they will learn about the geography of the local area and investigate the fossils. On the way down, they 

will stop off at the toboggan run where the children will get to have a go at speeding around the track. 

Year 4 will be starting their swimming lessons as part of the PE curriculum and Year 6 have got a very 

busy term ahead of them too. 

Chapta are holding a chocolate bingo for families on Wednesday 27th April from 5:30pm to 7:00pm. 

There are still some tickets left so don’t forget to buy your tickets soon to avoid disappointment. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                             

Headteacher 

All after school clubs will commence week beginning Monday 2nd May 

Letter will be sent out next week  with further details. 

School menu for week beginning  

Monday 25th April is Week  1 



Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school as 
we have children in school with nut  allergies. 

Please do not send your child into school with nut 
related  products. Thank you  

We have a small percentage of children who arrive late in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise and that problems occur, we are more than happy to support families at these times.                      

Please call school on these occasions and we will assist in the best way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 8:40am and close promptly at 8.50am after which time your 

child will need to be signed in at the school office.  

School finishes promptly for all Pupils at 3:15pm. We would appreciate your support in this matter. 

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until     

outside of the school grounds!  

 All ballgames including football are not to be 

played on the school playgrounds during 

drop-off and pick-up. 

 School Gym equipment is for pupils during 

the school day only. 

 Please remember that dogs except for      

assistance dogs are NOT permitted on 

school grounds under any circumstances. 

Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

Talking to your child about online sexual harassment:  A guide for parents                                                   

Please scan the QR code for more information. 

Online Safety Information 

Tue 26th April - EYFS Museum Trip 

Wed 27th April - Chocolate Bingo 

Mon 2nd May - May Day Bank Holiday - School closed 

Wed 4th May - Y3 Chester Trip 

Mon 16th May - Class 16 Llandudno trip 

Tue 17th May - Class 17 Llandudno Trip 

Wed 19th May - Class 18 Llandudno Trip 

Fri 27th May -  End of half Term 

Mon 6th June - Back to School 

Tue 14th June - Y2 visit to Smithill’s Farm 

Fri 17th June - Inset Day - School Closed 

Fri 22nd July - End of School Term 

Dates for the Diary 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are regularly topped up, to make sure the children  continue to 

receive their school lunches. 

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to contact the school office on 01925 712554 or email us on 

chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. 

School lunch is £2.40 per person per day it is to be paid via Parentpay in advance.  Thank you. 

Parent Pay 



When:  Wednesday 27th April 

 

Where:  Chapelford Primary School 

 

Time:  5:30pm - 7:00pm 

 

To purchase tickets please click on the following link 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta/index.cfm#.YmKrQtrMKUk 

 

Come along and enjoy the fun!! 

 

 




